
4.4  “Great Plates Delivered” Public Comment 
BOS Agenda 05/12/2020 
Feedback received via publiccomment@lakecountyca.gov 
 

 

From: Lorna Sides  Sent: Monday, May 11, 2020 7:50 AM 
To: Public Comment <PublicComment@lakecountyca.gov> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]4.4, Consideration of COVID-19 “Great Plates Delivered” program 

Dear Lake County Board of Supervisors, 

Currently, our restaurants are either closed or struggling.  Our at risk seniors are 
housebound and many have multiple challenges in regards to purchasing food and 
preparing nutritious meals.   

The "Great Plates Delivered" program sounds like it will be a huge help for our local 
restaurants.  And the tiny cost to our County should be returned in sales 
taxes.  Also, it will return employment opportunities in the preparation and delivery 
aspects of this program.    

Please considering the approval of this program.  Details can be worked out by 
County employees that are currently furloughed.... thinking the Behavioral Health 
Department.   

Lorna Sides, RD 
Dietitian  (707) 367-8014 (cell) 

PO Box 1702 
Lakeport, CA 95453 
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